NMARS Santa Fe NFL Flag Football League Weather Policy
The NMARS Santa Fe NFL Flag Football League is committed to ensuring the safety of all participants during games and practices. We typically will proceed with activities unless lightning strikes occur within a 5-mile radius. If lightning is detected, the following guidelines will be followed:
1. Lightning and Thunderstorms:
· If lightning is detected within a 5-mile radius, all games and practices will be suspended immediately.
· A 30-minute delay will be observed from the last lightning strike. Activities will resume only if no additional lightning strikes occur within that 30-minute window.
· If multiple lightning strikes occur during the delay, the event will be canceled for safety reasons.
2. Parental Discretion:
· While we will typically not cancel unless lightning occurs, we defer to parents to determine the best course of action for their child in any weather condition. We ask that parents notify the coach as soon as possible if they decide to keep their child home due to weather concerns.
3. Communication:
· The league will notify families as soon as possible if there is a delay or cancellation due to weather. Notifications will be made through the league's app, email, and Facebook page.
The safety of players, coaches, and spectators is our top priority. This policy is designed to minimize the risk of weather-related incidents during league activities while keeping families informed and involved in the decision-making process.

